
GREG V. HANSON 
SCHOLARSHIP

- Employee must be a regular status employee to apply (flex employees are not eligible)
- Employee of Valley Senior Living for an accumulated total of at least three years
- Employee is not currently enrolled in post-secondary educational courses
- Employee has satisfactory evaluations and the ability to carry out the mission at Valley Senior
Living

Scholarships up to $15,000 
are available to give 

employees the opportunity 
to become a nurse. 

ABOUT THE SCHOLARSHIP
Greg V. Hanson served as the President/CEO of Valley Senior Living from 2002 to 
2013. He had a deep passion for giving people opportunities to advance their careers. 
The Greg V. Hanson Scholarship fund was established after his passing to honor his 
memory.  The scholarship will be awarded to a Valley Senior Living employee to attend 
nursing school. 

ELGIBILITY CRITERIA

If interested in applying, please contact:

 Your Supervisor
 Kaley at klittlejohn@valleyseniorliving.org or by calling 701-787-7545.

Applications are due to 
Human Resources by 6/22/24




